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Dear Danny


      I've just got your email,and I was sorry to hear you're worried about your new school.I bet the problem isn't as bad as it seems,though! In any case,there are lots of things you can do to have more friends.
      What you should do is talk to your friends first.This way,you can start a conversation with them in your class.You could also have a good conversation and be polite to them because you don't know his/her habit.If you do this your friends in your class would like to talk to you.It would be a good idea to have some joke or funny stories to talk to them.By doing this,they would want to talk to you too because you look funny and can make them not too serious.The best thing to do is trust them and make them trust you too.This would mean you don't tell lie,talk behind them and keep secret.Then,It will have a good friend relationship.
      I know it's hard to do at first,but believe me,you can do it! and don't forget to let me know how you're getting on.


All the best

Belt. 
 







